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CLINT SPEEGLE SELECTED FOR PUBLIC AFFAIRS ROUNDTABLE

January 9, 2017

The Public Affairs Research Council of Alabama (PARCA) has selected Lightfoot attorney Clint Speegle to
participate in its 2017 PARCA Roundtable. The roundtable is a member-based organization of young civic and
business leaders interested in broadening their understanding of state and local government in conjunction with
the work of the research council.

Members are nominated and chosen based on their demonstration of leadership both professionally and in their
community. In a statement released by PARCA, the new members of the Roundtable represent the best and
brightest in Alabama.
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